
To the Lord Mayor and    Report No. 06/2023 
Members of Dublin City Council   Report of the Area Joint Policing  

Sub Committees   
 

 
 
 
    

 
Breviates of the Dublin City Council Area JPC Sub Committees 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
  
In accordance with standing orders of Dublin City Council, the Breviates of the following Area 
Joint Policing Sub Committee meetings are set out hereunder:  
 
 
 

1.) North West Area Joint Policing Sub Committee meeting held on the 5th December 2022 

 
2.) South East Area Joint Policing Sub Committee meeting held on the 8th December 2022 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



North West Area Joint Policing Sub Committee Meeting held on the 5th December 2022 
 
In accordance with the Joint Policing Committee Guidelines, the breviate of the meeting of the 
North West Area Joint Policing Subcommittee held online on 5th December 2002 is set out 
hereunder. 
 
 
There were no items for consideration at the City Council. 

 

Attendance: 

Councillors: Keith Connolly, Noeleen Reilly, Anthony Connaghan, Lord 

Mayor Caroline Conroy, Mary Callaghan, Briege Mac Oscar. 

TDs: Deputy Roisin Shortall, Deputy Paul McAuliffe, Deputy  
Dessie Ellis. 

Officials: Derek Kelly (Director of Services), Mick Carroll (Area Manager-

Finglas), Jackie O’Reilly (Area Manager-Ballymun), Leona 

Harrison (Senior Staff Officer), Mary Bellew (Staff Officer). 

 
Gardaí:                            Superintendent Peter Burke, Superintendent Darren Mc 

Carthy, Insp Alan Kelly, Sgt Paul McMahon. 
    

Community Reps: Tony Byrne, John Redmond, Theresa Lydon 

 

Safety Fora Reps:  Michelle Mc Nally. 

 

Drugs Task Force:  Hugh Greaves. 

  

  

Apologies:                  Chief Superintendent Finbarr Murphy, Chief Superintendent 
Mark Curran, Sgt Peter Foley, John Bennett. 

 

 
Councillor Keith Connolly 
Chairperson 
 
 
The meeting concluded at 16.40pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



South East Area Joint Policing Sub Committee Meeting held on the 8th December 2022 
 
In accordance with the Joint Policing Committee Guidelines, the breviate of the meeting of the 
South East Area Joint Policing Subcommittee held online on 8th December is set out 
hereunder. 
 
 

1.) Minutes from October 2022 meeting agreed. 
 

2.) Presentation on the work of the Divisional Protective Services Unit presented by 
Detective Inspector Damien Kelly.  

 
3.) Presentation on DMR South Central Crime Statistics made by Chief 

Superintendent Anthony O’Donnell 
 

4.) Presentation on DMR South Crime Statistics made by Chief Superintendent Peter 
Duff.  

 
5.) Dates for the 2023 meetings to be circulated early January.  

 
 
Councillor Claire O’Connor  
Chairperson  
8th December 2022 
 
Attendance: 
 
Cllr Claire O’Connor (Chair)  Cllr Tara Deacy (Vice Chair) 
Cllr Paddy McCartan  Cllr Dermot Lacey   
Cllr Pat Dunne   Cllr Deirdre Conroy   
Cllr Danny Byrne   Cllr Carolyn Moore  
Cllr Mannix Flynn  Cllr Mary Freehill 
Cllr Kevin Donoghue  
 

An Garda Síochána 
Chief Superintendent Anthony O’Donnell 
Chief Superintendent Peter Duff 
Superintendent Timothy Burke  
Superintendent Dermot McKenna  
Detective Inspector Damien Kelly 
Inspector Aidan Hannon 
 

Oireachtas  
Chris Andrews T.D. 
 

Community & Business 
Keri Goodliffe, SICDATF 
 
Dublin City Council 
Brian Hanney, Area Manager 
John MacEvilly, Area Manager 
Chris Butler, Area Housing Manager  
Eimear O’Sullivan, Senior Staff Officer  
 

Apologies: 
Ivana Bacik T.D



 
 


